Remarks by the Deputy Permanent Representative of the Republic of Armenia

Mr. David Knyazyan

at the Ministerial Meeting of the Group of the Landlocked Developing Countries,

Action in the aftermath of the COVID-19 pandemic and building momentum towards the Third United

22 September 2022

Mr. Chair,

I would like to start by thanking Botswana for its leadership as Chair of the Group of the Landlocked Developing Countries and for your efforts, Mr. Chairman, in mainstreaming the priorities of the LLDCs within the agenda of the

In conclusion, let me reiterate that Armenia remains fully committed to effective multilateral cooperation in support of the Vienna Programme of Action. As a member of the Bureau of the Global Group of the LLDCs, we look forward to working with all our partners to achieve progress in the implementation of the VPoA and formulate a renewed set of measures for a comprehensive response to the needs and priorities of LLDCs ahead of the Third United Nations Conference on Landlocked Developing Countries.

I thank you.